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For the attention of the General Manager I
Planning Manager / Planning Department

ssD 15 6980

612,620 and 624 Pittwater Road, Brookvale, NSV/

Brookvale Community Health Centre - Development of a new four storey Community Health
Centre in Brookvale providing mental health, allied health, breast screen, CAMHS,
Community drug and Alcohol Services, multicultural services, rehabilitation and aged care

among others. In addition a multi level car park will be provided.

Frank Arenelli

21 William street North Manly

fabraT @ optusnet. com. au

Comment

For many years cars park in front of driveways on the residential side of William Street sometimes they
park there the whole day having a lot more people looking for parking could become much worse than it is
now not all people would use Community Health Centre carpark.

Also the increase of traffic along a already busy road being a industrial and a Community school on William
street which runs all hours.
One thing I am not sure about will there be a righthand turn from William Street on to Pittwater Road that

will cause more traffic of cars coming from Harbord road to turn right at William street to Pittwater Road.

I would like to know how these issues will be addressed.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run bythe OpenAustralia Foundation for the
public good. View this application on PlannineAlerts
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